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Statement from Monroe County Clerk Jamie Romeo 

(June 23rd, Rochester NY) – Below is a statement from Monroe County Clerk 

Jamie Romeo regarding the Supreme Court’s Decision in NYSRPA v. Bruen: 

“Today's SCOTUS ruling regarding NYS Pistol Permits does leave some questions 

for permit holders, and I am committed to finding the answers with our licensing 

officers in the Courts. We ask for patience as all of our partners learn more about 

today's opinion and any next steps.” 
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